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Key Bible Verse: "Therefore, we are ambassadors for Christ, God making
his appeal through us. We implore you on behalf of Christ, be reconciled to
God."  - II Corinthians 5:20

Ambassadors in foreign countries speak with the authority of the President.
It is like he or she is speaking to them. An ambassador's words are the
words of the country and president they represent. 

Winter Update 2022
Creating Communities of Grace

Everywhere God Leads 

2021 MemorialsSummer Theme 2022
 Donations were given in memory of 

the following loved ones: 

Ways to Give
Mail your check to "THE ARK" in the provided envelope.

Give online at thearkcm.org and click on any "donate" button. 
                         (Recurring gifts are easy to set up online.)  

 Give by Bill Pay or EFT -  contact your bank or our office at the # below. 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM                              WWW.THEARKCM.ORG                              765-395-3638

Business Donors
We are so thankful for all of the

businesses & foundations that donate. 
Here are those who gave $1,000+ 
between August - December 2021:

Thank You for Giving! 

Beck Foundation
Brad Howell Ford

Center Court Barber Shop
Ed Burns & Sons Trucking

E91 Foundation
Henry Eenigenburg Inc.

Imajine Unlimited
JD Levy & Associates

Ladybug Cleaners
Merrell Bros, Inc.

Moe Floors
National Christian Foundation of Indiana

Prairie View Farms
 

THE ARK is debt free! In November 2019 the debt from the construction
of the Conference Center was $225,000. Thanks to you, that amount

has ALL been paid off. We can't say thank you enough! 
 

With the debt paid, the board is prayerfully prioritizing upcoming projects
including a much needed remodel of the Cave and Pool House. Plans are

also underway to turn the Ark building into an interactive nature center.

Richard Graf
Rosalie Lowe

Jean & Marian Malott
Janet Stacy

Janett Wallace
What does it look like for us to
be strangers in a foreign country
(this world isn't our home)? In a
culture opposed to - or at best
indifferent to - Christ, how can
we be His representatives? We'll
explore all of this (and more) at
THE ARK this summer.
Registration is now open.

Non-cash gifts such as IRA distributions or stocks are also welcomed. We have an account with Edward Jones.


